
15th November 2019 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

The Christmas Fair will be held on Thursday 5th 

December from 3.30pm – 5pm and its non-uniform 
day too!  To help make our Christmas Fair a success 

we would be grateful if parents/carers could donate 
any of the following items: 

Monday 18th November: Toiletries and Toys 

Monday 25th November: Bottles (unopened – 
please leave any Alcohol at the office) 

Monday 2nd December: Cakes and Biscuits 

                 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

The school photographer will be in school on Friday 
22nd November to take individual and sibling 

photographs. 

 

YEAR 1 TRIP TO DUNHAM MASSEY 

Year 1 are going to Dunham Massey to learn about 

the winter season and to participate in activities 

related to our English fiction book, One Snowy Night.   
Tuesday 3rd December – 1FH 

Wednesday 4th December – 1SB 
Thursday 5th December – 1GS 

Your child needs to wear school uniform and a warm 
waterproof coat, we advise they wear wellies in case 

the grounds are muddy.  Please return the permission 

slip along with a voluntary contribution of £11 to 
school by Thursday 28th November.  Thank you.          

      

 

CLASS DOJO 

Class Dojo is a useful communication tool between 
the School and Parents/Carers.  It should not be used 

for urgent communication from parents/carers to 

teachers on an individual pupil basis as teachers only 
have occasional access to the system.  If you need to 

get a message through on end of day pick-ups, 
medical issues etc please contact the school office.  

Thank you. 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT ALLERGY INFORMATION 

We have a few children in school who have serious nut 

allergies. It is really important that nuts of any type, 

poppy seeds, mustard seeds and sesame seeds are not 
brought into school. We really appreciate your 

cooperation with this policy. Thank you. 
 

KS2 PLAYGROUND 

We are thrilled that work has started on Phase 1 of our 

Key Stage 2 Playground improvements.  The climbing 
area under installation is the beginning of our phased 

improvement of our outdoor play facilities which will 
benefit the pupils greatly.    

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

Well done to Aila Sacid 4BK and Oleksandra Ruban 

RVH on achieving 100% attendance. 
Well done to RGG, 1FH, 1SB, 1GS, 2HW, 2CP, 3KT, 

4VG, 4BK, 5LJ and 6JH  and for achieving over 95% 
attendance and receiving an extra 5 minutes play time! 

 

GOLDEN TICKET WINNERS  

 

Jake Cooke 2CP 
Brighton Moyo 6JH 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG – Esme Gibbons 

RHM – Havish Marshall-Tito 
RVH – Roman Rogers 

1GS – William Hanley 
1FH – Zara Joshi 

1SB – Borys Lubienski 

2CP – Ruby-Ann Payne 
2HN – Kai Stone  

2HW – Rian Whitney 
3TB – Renee Roffey 

3KT – Ansielo Lasku 

3CS – Luke Hindson 
4VG – Mehdi Saies 

4BK – Bellerose Lukeson 
4CR – Eli Ogbonna 

5LJ – Brooke Ritchie-May 

5VW – Riley Lewis 
5RB – Riley Ruane 

6EP – Gabriel Donadio 
6JH –  Jessica Carroll 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Mahitha Yarukalapudi - RHM 

Prabhseerat Kaur – 1SB 
Sophie Findlay – 3TB 

 

 

 

 

   P.T.O 



UPCOMING CHRISTMAS EVENTS 
Thursday 28th November 

 Year 2 Parent/Carer SATs Information Meeting in KS1 Hall at 9am 
– 9.30am 

 
Thursday 5th December 

 Christmas Fair 3.30pm – 5pm in KS2 Hall 
 

Friday 13th December 

 Christmas Jumper Day 

 KS1 Nativity ‘Hey Ewe!’ – Parents/Carers are welcome at 9.15am 
or 2.15pm in the KS2 Hall 

 
Monday 16th December 

 EYFS Nativity ‘Little Nativity’ - Reception Parents/Carers at 
9.15am and Nursery Parents/Carers at 2.15pm in the KS2 Hall 

 
Tuesday 17th December 

 KS2 Carol Concert – Parents/Carers are welcome at 9.10am in the 
KS2 Hall 

 Year 1 Carol Concert – Parents/Carers are welcome at 2.15pm in 
the KS1 Hall 

 
Wednesday 18th December 

 KS2 Carol Concert – Parents/Carers are welcome at 9.10am in the 
KS2 Hall 

 

 

                                


